
 

New York North 
Web Coordinator Report 

(Please save your completed report as a .pdf and email the .pdf to: 
 chairperson@nynafg.com; secretary@nynafg.com and web@nynafg.com) 

 
First Name: Maria   Last Name Initial: S. 
Date: 3/14/25 
Specify Which Report: Winter AWSC 

 
Report: Hello NYNAFG Officers, Coordinators and Trusted Servants! 
 
I have been in this position for a little over six months and am very grateful to the 
written Web Coordinator Guide that Ellen passed on to me.  It is so helpful to 
have written instructions on how to post things, as well as an outline of the things 
that need to be done monthly, quarterly and annually. With service mentoring, I 
have been able to post all different things, such as Days of Sharing flyers for our 
Districts, announcements for the upcoming Spring 2025 Convention/Assembly, 
the monthly Newsletter as well as to help design the registration forms for all our 
events.   
 
After the Spring Convention/Assembly, I hope the Website Redesign Task Force 
will reconvene and help to develop a website that can offer even more helpful 
things to our members.  If anyone has any suggestions in the meantime, please 
feel free to email them to web@nynafg.com. Thanks! 

  

mailto:chairperson@nynafg.com
mailto:secretary@nynafg.com
mailto:web@nynafg.com

